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Appeal of Travis and Lisa Jensen to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 851 ALGONQUIN AVENUE.

Main floor bedroom (pre existing cond. Awning)
[egress window issue, Item 5]

March 3, 2011

WHEREAS, in the matter of the appeal of Travis and Lisa Jensen to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 851
ALGONQUIN AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony
of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the Council deny the window appeal and
granted three months to come into compliance; now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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